VEDA VYASA DAV PUBLIC SCHOOL, VIKAS PURI, NEW DELHI
VVDAV/VP/17/11 Pre-School to V 25.09.2018
Dear Parents

The safety and security of the students is of utmost priority to us. It has been observed that
autorickshaw, private vans etc. drop the children to school earlier than the given time i.e.
07.20am. The parents of the non-bus users are reiterated to strictly adhere to all the rules laid
down by the Supreme Court. For the safety of your ward, you are advised to ensure that :

e Your ward does not travel in illegal commercial vehicles.

e The drivers drop your ward to school between 07.20 a.m. — 07.40 a.m as the entry from the
School Gate is quite restricted.
Proper Police Verification of Van Drivers have been done.
Cross check from time to time the authenticity of the documents of the vehicle and the drivers.
Drivers follow the safety norms and interact with the school authorities in a respectful
manner.

As parent, you are requested to volunteer to travel in the vans/autorickshaws on a rotation basis
for the safe transport of your children.

We seek your cooperation in this as these guidelines are meant for your child’s safety.
Kindly fill the following Performa and submit to the Class Teacher by Thursday, 4 October,2018

PRI%W’)\

% Performa for Non-Bus Users
Name of the Student
Class/Section Paste Photo of
Father's Name Mobile No. driver/escort

verified by

Mother’s Name Mobile No. _ Parents
Escorts / Name Mobile No.
Driver / Escort Details:

a) Name of the driver / escort
b) Mobile No. of driver/ escort
¢) Vehicle Number of driver / escort
d) Driving Licence no.

Kindly attach the following documents along with the filled Performa
1) Copy of Driving License of the Driver/Escort
2) Copy of Police Verification of the Driver/Escort
3) Copy of Aadhar Card of the Driver/Escort

Signature of Parent,




